
Effective January 2, 2019

Attention
SAF-HOLLAND is implementing a product change to axle spindle nut offerings for SAF branded drum brake 
and P89 disc brake axles. The current 3-piece nut assembly, and the optional ProTorq® axle nut system, will be 
replaced by the ZipTorq® axle nut system. This change applies to all axle assemblies from SAF-HOLLAND where 
the axle nut is supplied. The only exception is for the P89 Plus disc brake, which will continue to be supplied 
with the ProTorq® nut system.

Effective January 2, 2019, the standard offering 3-piece assembly, and the optional ProTorq® axle nut system, 
will no longer be available as a production order item for SAF drum brake and P89 disc brake axles.

If you have any questions or require additional product assistance, please contact your account manager or 
customer service representative.
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CURRENT OFFERINGS FUTURE OFFERINGS

Drum & P89 Axles
Standard: 3-Piece Assembly

and

Optional: ProTorq®

Drum & P89 Axles
Standard: ZipTorq®

Parallel Spindle –  SAFH # 2008100000100
Tapered Spindle –  SAFH # 2008100000090

P89 Plus (Only)
Standard: ProTorq®

Parallel Spindle –  SAFH # 01011009400Z

P89 Plus
Standard: ProTorq®

3-Piece Assembly


